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April 19, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians: 

 

 The State of New Jersey requires that all 4
th

 grade students participate in the Assessment of 

Skills & Knowledge (ASK) SCIENCE.  The Science ASK will be administered on the morning of 

Wednesday, May 31
st
.   

 

We are asking for your help to ensure the greatest success for our students.  Please make sure 

that your child attends school that day and arrives on time.  Your child will have the best chance 

to apply his/her knowledge to a variety of test questions if he/she has had a good night’s sleep and a 

well-balanced breakfast each day before taking this test.   

 

 Accompanying this letter is a parent/student manual that can answer any questions you might 

have about this assessment.  Your child’s teacher has already reviewed these sample questions with 

your child.  The intent of this Manual is to help you have a better understanding of the high standards 

which we strive for as we work toward meeting the New Jersey Core Curriculum Content Standards. 

 

 If you have any further questions about the ASK 4 Science, you may call the Curriculum 

Office at 478-2016 extension 7169. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Andrew P. Davis, Ed.D.       

Chief Academic Officer    


